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I am writing in support of LD2224.  I urge you to approve the bill and move it 
forward in the legislative process.
Maine needs to strengthen its gun laws and mental health system.  Doing so would 
not infringe on anyone's rights but would help protect the citizens of Maine.  If this 
law had been in effect last fall, the Lewiston massacre might have been prevented.
Please vote Ought to Pass on LD2224.


